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Whole School 

 Parent Coffee morning 8:45am – 9:30am on Friday 4th October. 

 Birthdays: 

As a school we are happy to celebrate our children’s birthdays but we ask that if you are 

sending sweets in for the whole class, then please only send in Haribo or a sweet that all 

children can eat – they must be Nut free.  We will not be handing out party bags or tubs of 

chocolates due to allergies. 

 We still have parent governor vacancies on the St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School’s 

Governing Body.  If you wish to considered, please contact the School Office by Wednesday 

2nd October. 

Nursery 

No updates 

Reception 

 Next week we will be learning about Baptism in R.E.  If your child has been baptised, we 

would be grateful if you could send in any pictures from your child’s Baptism if you are able 

to. These can be emailed directly to the school, marked for the attention of your child’s 

teacher or can be sent into school on Monday.  We promise to take care of them and will 

return them before the half term holiday. 

 Next week, we are learning about Harvest and different fruits and vegetables. We are also 

looking at how bread is made. We are asking if parents would pay £1 via School Comms so 

that we could buy a range of fruits and vegetables that children may not have tried before. 

We will hold a tasting afternoon next week.  

 Please keep an eye out for any items that do not belong to your child such as school jumpers, 

PE jumpers or toys etc and return to the school as soon as possible so that we may return 

them to the correct person. Thank you. 

Year 1 

 We will we be hosting a ‘PHONICS MEETING’ on Friday 4th October from 2.00pm – 3.00pm.  

During this meeting Mrs Stone will demonstrate a Read Write Inc. Phonics lesson with the 

children for you to observe.  There will then be an opportunity for you to participate in a 

lesson as you explore and learn about the Read Write Inc. resources your child is using.  There 

will also be an opportunity to ask questions about the Read Write Inc. scheme and the Year 1 

Phonic Screening test and learn how you can support your child in this area. 

Year 2 

 Year 2 parents and carers are invited to our Year 2 Harvest Festival Assembly on Tuesday 1st 

October. Please arrive at 9:00 for a 9:10 start.  



 RE – Please send in a picture of your child’s baptism if they have been baptised. 

 We will we be hosting a ‘PHONICS MEETING’ on Friday 4th October from 2.00pm – 3.00pm.  

During this meeting Mrs Stone will demonstrate a Read Write Inc. Phonics lesson with the 

children for you to observe.  There will then be an opportunity for you to participate in a 

lesson as you explore and learn about the Read Write Inc. resources your child is using.  There 

will also be an opportunity to ask questions about the Read Write Inc. scheme and the Year 1 

Phonic Screening test and learn how you can support your child in this area. 

Year 3 

 In the upcoming weeks, as part of our D&T lessons, we will be cooking a savoury vegetable 

tart. Please ensure that your child brings in a named plastic container or a sandwich bag so 

that they can bring a slice of the tart home to try. This will need to be in school by 

Wednesday 2nd October.    
 Parents and Carers are invited to our Year 5 and Year 3 Harvest Mass on Thursday 3rd 

October at St Dominic’s Church. 9:30am. 

Year 4 

No updates 

Year 5 

 Parents and Carers are invited to our Year 5 and Year 3 Harvest Mass on Thursday 3rd 

October at St Dominic’s Church. 9:30am. 

Year 6 

No updates 

St Joseph’s  

 Please could children bring in a pair of wellies for us to keep at school.  There are many 

learning opportunities for us to use the outside area and a pair of wellies will support these.  

 Children are going to be learning about their home address and so we would like to help 

them to make the connection by having a picture of your front door.  Please can you email it 

into the school office marked for the attention of St. Joseph’s. 

 Reminder: children in KS1 & KS2 need to wear their PE kit on a Thursday for their St. Joseph’s 

PE session as well as wearing it on their class PE day(s).   

  

 


